
Gaywood Primary School 

www.gaywood.norfolk.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The next Headteacher briefing will be on Monday 19th 

March at 9am and 5pm in the school hall.  I look forward 

to seeing you there. 

As you can see below, attendance has been very low this 

week, there have also been a lot of children who have    

arrived late for school.  We do really appreciate your     

support with ensuring children are in school on time -    

KS2 start at 8:45am EYFS and KS1 start at 8:55am. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Mr Mindham (Headteacher) 

This week’s attendance ~ (National Attendance is 96%) 

Rec Robin 91.3% Wren 93% 

Y1 Finch 97.6% Sparrow 93.3% 

Y2 Blackbird 95.9% Starling 95.5% 

Y3 Swallow 96.3% Swift 94.8% 

Y4 Jackdaw 94.8% Raven 94.8% 

Y5 Heron 92.8% Kingfisher 96% 

Y6 Kestrel 92.4% Peregrine 99% 

Understand the law. Some online behaviour may break the 

law, for example when downloading or sharing content with 

others. 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

PTA  
Sponsored Bounce! 

We are organising the annual 

‘Sponsored Bounce’ which will take 

place in school on Friday 23rd February 

2018.   

Sponsor forms were sent out with each 

child this week along with an electronic 

copy via email.  You can also get a copy 

of the sponsor form via the ‘Letters to 

parents’ section on the website or from 

the school office. 

The children thoroughly enjoy the event 

which raises money to provide extras for 

children in the school.  Most recently, 

fundraising efforts paid for a touring 

pantomime to perform to the whole 

school at the end of last term. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

30th January 

PTA Meeting @ 5pm 

9th February  

Break up for half term 

23rd February 

Sponsored Bounce 

14th & 15th March  

Parent Consultations 

19th March 

Meet the Headteacher briefing 

Weds 28th March 

Break up for Easter 

Year 6 Hilltop Residential 
 

(Further pictures will be uploaded onto 
 our website soon) 

Healthy Snacks 

At Gaywood Primary, we encourage children to bring 
in healthy snacks for break time because eating 
healthy food really does help children concentrate and 
learn. 

 
Examples of healthy snacks could include fresh fruit, 
crunchy vegetables or a combination of protein, dairy 
and carbohydrate foods.   

 

Check out the website below for more information: 
 


